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November 2, 2004

Dear General Manager/ Business Owner,

It shouldn’t hurt to be a child, yet each year an estimated 3 million children are reported to child protection agencies as abused or neglected.  In Orange County alone, over 60 million dollars is spent annually to help heal the scars of child abuse.  I know that you will agree that child abuse is a concern that we can’t ignore.  It is my hope that these statistics inspire you to make a difference in the fight to protect and prevent future child abuse and neglect.

Kappa Delta Sorority, a 106-year-old non-profit organization made up of 180 collegiate and 446 alumnae chapters, is launching its twentieth annual Shamrock Event.  Every year since 1984, each of the collegiate and alumnae chapters of Kappa Delta hold a Shamrock Event to raise money for the prevention of child abuse.  Over the past twenty years, Kappa Deltas have raised more than $4.5 million, always with 80 percent remaining in the community where it was raised.  Last year alone, we were able to donate over $16,000.00 to local agencies that work to protect children and prevent child abuse.

We are asking you to join our fight against child abuse by participating in Shamrock Event 2005.  We would like you to donate an item to be auctioned in our Silent Auction.  This year our Shamrock Event will be held on Saturday, March 5, 2005 at the Hyatt Regency in Irvine.  Over 250 Orange County residents attend this event each year.  Your donation will be instrumental in helping the women of Kappa Delta to raise as much money as possible for the protection of children and the prevention of child abuse.

The national organization, Prevent Child Abuse America, receives 20 percent of revenue earned from each Shamrock Event held throughout the nation.  The monies donated to Prevent Child Abuse America help underwrite nationwide child abuse prevention education programs.  The remaining 80 percent earned from each individual event is allocated to local agencies that work to protect and heal children, as well as prevent child abuse.  The Women’s Transitional Living Center, a shelter for abused women and their children, and Canyon Acres, a home for abused children, are two Orange County organizations that benefit from our Shamrock Event. 

We look forward to your participation in Shamrock Event 2005.  To be included on the donor list in the event program, please send your donation to Robin Cashion or call to have it picked up by February 1, 2005.  Please remember, IT SHOULDN’T HURT TO BE A CHILD!

Sincerely,

Robin Cashion

Shamrock Silent Auction Chairperson 

Newport Harbor Kappa Delta Alumnae Association

156 Chandon

Laguna Niguel, CA 92677

(949) 495-6447

Thank you for considering a contribution to the 2005 Kappa Delta Shamrock Luncheon and Silent Auction

Silent Auction and/or Opportunity Prize Drawing:

Any contribution item valued over $40 will be included as an individual item in the Silent Auction.  Items valued under $40 will be either combined with other donations to make up an attractive package or theme basket for the Silent Auction or will be used independently as an opportunity prize.  All donors will be listed on the Shamrock Donors pages in the program if received by February 1, 2005.
Here are some additional ways in which you can contribute to the success of the Shamrock Luncheon and Silent Auction 2005:

· Purchase advertising space in the program

· $35.00 for 1/3 page advertisement (business card size)

· $50.00 for 1/2 page advertisement

· $100.00 for full-page advertisement

· Make a cash contribution for program recognition

· $500.00+  Diamond Patron

· $250.00+  Emerald Patron

· $100.00+  Pearl Patron

· $50.00+   Gold Patron

· $25.00+   Silver Patron

· Donate printing costs, baskets, or wide wired ribbon

Send all auction items, advertisements, and other contributions to:

Robin Cashion

156 Chandon

Laguna Niguel, CA 92677

(949) 495-6447
Checks should be made out to Newport Harbor Kappa Delta AA-Shamrock

All contributions should be received by February 1, 2005 in order to be listed in the program.  Please include the value of your contribution and a business card or pamphlet to be displayed in the silent auction.  We will send a donor receipt for your records.  Our non-profit tax number is 95-1204669.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY, WHICH WILL GIVE LOVE AND HOPE TO SO MANY CHILDREN!
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